
Community Learning Development report noted – Request to Chief Executive, 
Glasgow Life. 
 
10 With reference to the minutes of 1st April 2025 requesting a report regarding 
an update on the progress of work at Kelvingrove Art Gallery and Museum to the 
next meeting of the Partnership there was submitted a report by the Chief Executive, 
Glasgow Life, advising of an update on the progress of work at Kelvingrove Art 
Gallery and Museum, as detailed in the report. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(1) noted the report; 

 
(2) requested information on possible heritage or lottery funding to support the 

refubishment works; and 
 

(3) raised a number of concerns and questions that were addressed by the 
officers. 
 

 


